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Team Sanborn Head Presents at Air & Waste
Management Conference
JUNE 25, 2018

Sanborn Head is proud to have five team members presenting at the 018 Air & Waste Management
Association’s Annual Conference (June 25-28) in Hartford, Connecticut.

They will be providing their technical expertise to audience members seeking information on critical issues impacting the environment. Sanborn
Head’s team consists of Heather Little, P.G.; Stephen Zemba, Ph.D., P.E.; Lisa Damiano, P.E.; Harrison Roakes, E.I.T.; and Matthew Estabrooks, P.E.
The group will be presenting on papers of various subjects, including the following: Siloxanes: Impact on Landfill Gas Engine-Generator Air
Emissions, Assessing Risks of Using Soils in Landfills as Cover, PFAS and the Solid Waste Industry, Case Study of Residential Redevelopment and PCB
Encapsulation, Derivation of Risk-based Emission Limits for Formaldehyde from Landfill Gas-to-Energy Engine Emissions and Management of Mildly-
Contaminated Soil Outside Landfills.
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